
 
 
 
 

Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department  

 
SAFETY ALERT 

 
On Saturday, January 22, 2022 we had some catalytic convertors stolen from vehicles on 
campus. The thefts occurred between 1am and 2:30am.  The suspect vehicle is a newer 
model small suv, appears to be black in color, occupied by three subjects.  
 
Catalytic converters are part of the exhaust system on the vehicle.  In order for anyone to 
remove them the person must crawl under the vehicle and use a saw to cut and remove the 
converter. 
 
After checking with the Seguin Police Department we were advised that they too have been 
dealing with catalytic converter thefts.   
 
If anyone has information regarding the thefts from this weekend please contact the TLU 
police. 
 
Please be vigilant and aware of your surroundings.  If you see any suspicious persons or 
notice any suspicious activity on campus contact the TLU Police at 830-372-8000.  
 
TLU Police is also asking all students and residents to make sure and register their vehicles 
and get their parking permits.  This will help the officers identify vehicles that belong on 
campus.   You can register your vehicle on your portal and pick up your permit at the 
Information Center (the bubble) in the Alumni Student Center. 
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